TOWN OF WESTWOOD COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS



Janice Barba, Licensing Coordinator jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 320-1366

COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSING

July 30, 2015

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

WEGMANS MASSACHUSETTS, INC.
169 UNIVERSITY AVENUE
REQUEST FOR AN OFF-PREMISE WINE & MALT BEVERAGE LICENSE
M.G.L. CHAPTER 138, SECTION 15

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, August 17, 2015 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from Wegmans Massachusetts, Inc. for an Off-Premise Wine & Malt Beverage License to permit the sale of only those types of alcoholic beverages defined as wine and malt beverages in M.G.L. c. 138, §1, from the store at 169 University Avenue, Westwood, Massachusetts, for consumption off-premises. You are being notified as an owner of real estate abutting such undertaking, as determined by the last preceding assessment for taxation.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen. However, if any school, church, or hospital located within five hundred feet of the premises wishes to object to the matter at hand, said objection must be in writing.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Coordinator Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Michael F. Walsh, Chairman Patrick J. Ahearn Nancy C. Hyde

To be run in the Westwood Press Friday, August 7, 2015

TOWN CLERK

015 AUG -3 A 10: 43